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The Mad Hatter's Son
A devilishly passionate tale of a fierce demon captain and the
mysterious young princess he vows to protect. Their passion will
ignite the stars. As captain of the merchant ship Marada, Sebastian
has been commissioned to deliver a curious parcel to a ruthless pirate
named Ethanule. But when a bewitching young woman mysteriously appears
on his ship, he finds it impossible to focus on the joband to keep his
hands off her. Held captive most of her life, Analia makes a desperate
bid for freedom and escapes onto a craft led by a fearsome demon who
sparks her desire, but her secrets are more dangerous than she knows.
If she is to maintain her freedom, she must gain Sebastian's trust
while concealing her true nature.

This Is Sadie
Hats are disappearing right off the heads of Gotham citizens, and the
Mad Hatter and his gang are responsible. Can Batman stop the Mad
Hatter's plan to steal the capstone from Gotham's new monument? Full
color.

(Don't) Call Me Crazy
A boy befriends a young caveman in this modern children’s classic of
friendship and adventure. Barney isn’t supposed to go near the chalk
pit. His grandmother and sister both told him the edge could give way
and he could fall in—but what else is he supposed to do on a miserable
gray day? It’s not long before Barney falls into the pit and bumps his
head. But where he lands is more than an old garbage dump: It’s a
home. There’s a little hut built out of discarded junk, and more
surprisingly, there’s a boy, about Barney’s age, inside. He speaks in
grunts instead of English, wears a rabbit-skin loincloth, has shaggy
black hair, and might be named something that sounds like “Stig.”
Barney befriends him immediately. Together, Barney and Stig go on all
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sorts of adventures, building a chimney for Stig’s hut, joining a
foxhunt, stopping robbers, and catching a leopard escaped from the
circus! Barney and Stig’s escapades have been delighting children for
more than fifty years, while addressing important topics such as
bullying, recycling, and language barriers. This timeless classic is
sure to captivate readers young and old with its wit, imagination, and
sense of adventure.

Mr. Popper's Penguins
A Washington Post Best Children’s Book of 2018 Who’s Crazy? What does
it mean to be crazy? Is using the word crazy offensive? What happens
when a label like that gets attached to your everyday experiences? To
understand mental health, we need to talk openly about it. Because
there’s no single definition of crazy, there’s no single experience
that embodies it, and the word itself means different things—wild?
extreme? disturbed? passionate?—to different people. In (Don’t) Call
Me Crazy, thirty-three actors, athletes, writers, and artists offer
essays, lists, comics, and illustrations that explore a wide range of
topics: their personal experiences with mental illness, how we do and
don’t talk about mental health, help for better understanding how
every person’s brain is wired differently, and what, exactly, might
make someone crazy. If you’ve ever struggled with your mental health,
or know someone who has, come on in, turn the pages . . . and let’s
get talking.

The Magic Hat
Mirror, Mirror: A Twisted Tale poses the question, what if the Evil
Queen poisoned the prince? Following her beloved mother's death, the
kingdom falls into the hands of Snow White's stepmother, commonly
referred to as "the Evil Queen" by those she rules. Snow keeps her
head down at the castle, hoping to make the best of her situation. But
when new information about her parents resurfaces and a plot to kill
her goes haywire, everything changes for Snow. With the help of a
group of wary dwarfs, a kind prince she thought she'd never see again,
and a mysterious stranger from her past, Snow embarks on a quest to
stop the Evil Queen and take back her kingdom. But can she stop an
enemy who knows her every move and will stop at nothing to retain her
power including going after the ones Snow loves?

The Dream Traveler's Quest (4 Book Set)
Alice's Adventures in Wonderland (1865) is a novel written by English
author Charles Lutwidge Dodgson, better known under the pseudonym
Lewis Carroll. It tells the story of a girl named Alice who falls down
a rabbit-hole into a fantasy world populated by peculiar and
anthropomorphic creatures. The tale is filled with allusions to
Dodgson's friends (and enemies), and to the lessons that British
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schoolchildren were expected to memorize. The tale plays with logic in
ways that have made the story of lasting popularity with adults as
well as children. It is considered to be one of the most
characteristic examples of the genre of literary nonsense, and its
narrative course and structure has been enormously influential, mainly
in the fantasy genre.

Taunting Destiny

The Wonderland Murders
What happens when you run out of happy thoughts? It's been weeks since
Angelina has left Neverland. James Hook is desperate to follow her off
the island and find her in this notorious town called London, when he
makes a grave mistake. The consequences alter the life of his oncearch-enemy, Peter Pan, in a way no one could have foreseen. The boy
who wouldn't grow up swears revenge, and what better way than by
stealing Hook's love? Through a shower of falling stars, a loop around
the moon, and then hard left at the Clock Tower When James Hook
finally arrives in London, he has to fight with a vengeance for his
love and in the battle face a boy who grew up after all. Close your
eyes and fall in love with the beautiful sequel to NEVERLAND.

At World's End
Things are different when you're a burden.I was dumped at Carroll's
Home for Troubled Youth by parents I can't quite remember-or maybe I
came here on my own. No I was found guilty of a crime and that's why
I'm here. It all depends on who you ask or choose to believe, I
guess.I spend my days with my best friend who's done way more heinous
things than I have.He wants me to remember-to tell him stories about
being a stranger in a strange land, but I don't want to talk about it
because when you talk about things, that's how they become real again.
Because it was real, no matter what Dr. Carpenter or any of the
orderlies say, and Ever is the only one that believes me. He wants me
to go back, but I can't. There's a bounty on my head.I stole something
from the Queen and she'll stop at nothing to get it back.Nothing.

Stig of the Dump
Earth girls might be popularbut they're definitely not easy. Sergeant
Cat Moore has a little problem. Well, actually a big problem When her
base is attacked and boarded by an alien war group, she finds herself
in the sights of their leader, Tarrick, a Latharian war-commander.
Their captors might be ripped, hot warriors looking for that one
special woman, but the women of Sentinel Five have this little thing
against being slaves. Even if their leader is well on his way to
stealing Cat's heart as well as her body Because her sexy alien has a
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thing about making sure her every need is met and has some very
inventive ways of doing so. Until she gives him a bad case of mating
marks around his wrist, and all bets are off. Why? Because her sexy
alien lover left one thing out when he introduced himself… Like the
fact he’s a freaking alien prince… The strong, not so silent, and
ruthless type, Tarrick's duty as a war commander means little time for
himself. With no women of their own, a base full of human women is a
bounty he can't ignore. Nor can he ignore the little human whose voice
called out to him across the galaxy, a woman he'll stop at nothing to
make his own. Then a new player enters the arena. A dangerous rival
challenges the K'Vass claim on Terran space and all it's women.
Tarrick K'Vass can't afford to let any of the earth women be captured,
especially not his little human, Cat. When she’s is taken, he'll do
anything to rescue her. Up to and including starting an intergalactic
war Genre: Science Fiction Romance, Scifi Romance, Alien Invasion
romance, Alien romance, Alien warrior romance, Alien hero, alien
soldier, Alien Warrior, military women, scifi suspense romance

The Midnight Bargain
It's late summer 1793, and the streets of Philadelphia are abuzz with
mosquitoes and rumors of fever. Down near the docks, many have taken
ill, and the fatalities are mounting. Now they include Polly, the
serving girl at the Cook Coffeehouse. But fourteen-year-old Mattie
Cook doesn't get a moment to mourn the passing of her childhood
playmate. New customers have overrun her family's coffee shop, located
far from the mosquito-infested river, and Mattie's concerns of fever
are all but overshadowed by dreams of growing her family's small
business into a thriving enterprise. But when the fever begins to
strike closer to home, Mattie's struggle to build a new life must give
way to a new fight-the fight to stay alive.

Reading Allowed
Gather round close, for I have a secret to tell.Late at night, while
everyone is sleeping, dreaming of white knights and fairytales. I'm
making friends with the monsters. They call to me, like finds like,
right? My biggest secret, I'm the scariest monster I know. I think I'm
the bad guy. MFMM Reverse Harem novel with adult themes not
recommended for those under 18.

Ellis and the Hidden Cave
Emily, Ashley, Kaitlyn, and Claire are busy trying on different hats,
uncertain which ones to wear to the street fair.

Batman
Adam and I are both going through identity crises of epic proportions
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as we Transition from who we were, and discover who we were meant to
be. More Fae are dying, and I feel as if time is running out for us to
find all of those responsible and put an end to the killings. The
people I thought I could trust have betrayed me and the one person I
should absolutely not trust; is taking me deeper and deeper into his
world. Ryder's secrets are dangerous and devastating. With each touch
and word, he pulls my heart closer to himself and at the same time he
is trying to keep me at arm's length. The dance he and I have begun,
is getting more complicated as our worlds are being shaken from all
sides, and the visions of the future are frightening, and nothing like
I had ever pictured for myself or those I care for. This time, destiny
is taunting me. I had always thought that I controlled my destiny.
Now, my rights are being taken from me by powerful people and leaving
me with alternatives that range between bad and awful. This time, the
choices I have to make can decide the fate of both worlds. Everything
is unraveling, and nothing will ever be the same again. -Synthia

Escaping Wonderland
New York Times bestselling author Renée Ahdieh returns with a
sumptuous, sultry and romantic new series set in 19th century New
Orleans where vampires hide in plain sight. In 1872, New Orleans is a
city ruled by the dead. But to seventeen-year-old Celine Rousseau, New
Orleans is a safe haven after she's forced to flee her life as a
dressmaker in Paris. Taken in by the sisters of the Ursuline convent
in the middle of the carnival season, Celine is quickly enraptured by
the vibrant city, from its music to its fancy soirées and even its
danger. She becomes embroiled in the city's glitzy underworld, known
as La Cour des Lions, after catching the eye of the group's enigmatic
leader, Sébastien Saint Germain. When the body of one of the girls
from the convent is found in Sébastien's own lair--the second dead
girl to turn up in recent weeks--Celine battles her attraction to
Sébastien and suspicions about his guilt along with the shame of her
own horrible secret. After a third murder, New Orleans becomes gripped
by the terror of a serial killer on the loose--one who has now set
Celine in his sights. As the murderer stalks her, Celine finally takes
matters into her own hands, only to find herself caught in the midst
of an age-old feud between the darkest creatures of the night, where
the price of forbidden love is her life. At once a sultry romance and
a decadent, thrilling mystery, master storyteller Renée Ahdieh embarks
on her most potent fantasy series yet.

Mortal Souls
A young girl named Sadie spends her day playing, reading, making
things, and using her vivid imagination.

Fever 1793
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Author of the beloved Mad Hungry: Feeding Men and Boys, Lucinda Scala
Quinn is the country’s foremost evangelist for family meals every day
of the week. And she knows that the only way to make them a reality is
by building a repertoire of dishes that are quick and easy to prepare,
and guaranteed to please. In Mad Hungry Family, Scala Quinn has
collected all the no-fuss, big-flavor recipes that send her family
stampeding to the kitchen table—from flat roast chicken to second-day
spaghetti pancakes—and peppered them with tips, tricks, and solutions
learned over a lifetime of cooking both professionally and for her
family of five. Here are survival strategies for nothing-in-the-fridge
crises, feeding unexpected guests, getting Thanksgiving dinner on the
table before your family revolts, and more. Also included are primers
on the ingredients and techniques you need—and permission to ignore
those you don’t. With soulful, satisfying recipes and real talk about
what it takes to make family meals a reality, Mad Hungry Family is the
“you-can-do-this” handbook every home cook needs.

Hats Off to You!
'Paling's deftly drawn vignettes are frequently funny, sometimes sad
and occasionally troubling . . . Borrow a copy from your local
library, if you still have one. Better yet, buy it' Neil Armstrong,
Mail on Sunday 'Not only was I captivated by Paling's lovingly wrought
series of pen portraits, I was amused, moved and - perhaps most
surprising of all - uplifted' John Preston, Daily Mail 'There are many
detractors who question whether libraries are still relevant in the
digital age. Paling's keenly and kindly observed account of his
encounters offers a gentle insight as to why they still are' Helen
Davies, Sunday Times Chris works as a librarian in a small-town
library in the south of England. This is the story of the library, its
staff, and the fascinating group of people who use the library on a
regular basis. We'll meet characters like the street-sleepers Brewer,
Wolf and Spencer, who are always the first through the doors. The Mad
Hatter, an elderly man who scurries around manically, searching for
books. Sons of Anarchy Alan, a young Down's Syndrome man addicted to
the American TV drama series. Startled Stewart, a gay man with a sprayon tan who pops in most days for a nice chat, sharking for goodlooking foreign language students. And Trish, who is relentlessly
cheerful and always dressed in pink - she has never married, but the
marital status of everybody she meets is of huge interest to her. Some
of the characters' stories are tragic, some are amusing, some are
genuinely surreal, but together they will paint a bigger picture of
the world we live in today, and of a library's hugely important place
within it. Yes, of course, people come in to borrow books, but the
library is also the equivalent of the village pump. It's one of the
few places left where anyone, regardless of age or income or
background, can wander in and find somebody to listen to their
concerns, to share the time of day. Reading Allowed will provide us
with a fascinating portrait of a place that we all value and cherish,
but which few of us truly know very much about
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Lady Chatterley's Lover & Sons and Lovers
A collection of fiction stories about living in apocalyptic worlds.
How does your world end?How do you protect the one thing everybody
wants to eat, including yourself? --The Last Child by Jennifer
StoneThe Veil Falls. Silence Reigns. --A Gypsy's Magic by Indra
FrostLet new beginnings emerge from the ashes of destruction.
--Earth's Renaissance by NJ ScottNo one expects angels to set the
world on fire. --Wings of Rage by Kendra MorenoFinding love amongst
the storms. --Cataclysm by KZ RileyThe last day of school was never
like this --A is for Apocalypse, Z is for Zombie by Noel MarksBetween
the world and the mist, between hope and madness, between delusion and
the truththe wall is not as solid as you think. --The Mist by CJ
WunschShe's come to save the world. First, she must remember. --Earth
Bound by Suzan LeeBound by Blood. Slave to emotion. --Blood Slave of
the Saithes by Elizabeth Clare

The Story of Alice
The perfect companion to Lewis Carroll's classic book and director Tim
Burton's March 2010 remake of Alice in Wonderland Alice?s Adventures
in Wonderland has fascinated children and adults alike for
generations. Why does Lewis Carroll introduce us to such oddities as
blue caterpillars who smoke hookahs, cats whose grins remain after
their heads have faded away, and a White Queen who lives backwards and
remembers forwards? Is it all just nonsense? Was Carroll under the
influence? This book probes the deeper underlying meaning in the Alice
books, and reveals a world rich with philosophical life lessons.
Tapping into some of the greatest philosophical minds that ever
lived?Aristotle, Hume, Hobbes, and Nietzsche?Alice in Wonderland and
Philosophy explores life?s ultimate questions through the eyes of
perhaps the most endearing heroine in all of literature. Looks at
compelling issues such as perception and reality as well as how logic
fares in a world of lunacy, the Mad Hatter, clocks, and temporal
passage Offers new insights into favorite Alice in Wonderland
characters and scenes, including the Mad Hatter and his tea party, the
violent Queen of Hearts, and the grinning Cheshire Cat Accessible and
entertaining, Alice in Wonderland and Philosophy will enrich your
experience of Alice's timeless adventures with new meaning and fun.

Wicked Wonderland
Mr. Popper and his family have penguins in the fridge and an ice rink
in the basement in this hilarious Newbery Honor book that inspired the
hit movie! How many penguins in the house is too many? Mr. Popper is a
humble house painter living in Stillwater who dreams of faraway places
like the South Pole. When an explorer responds to his letter by
sending him a penguin named Captain Cook, Mr. Popper and his family’s
lives change forever. Soon one penguin becomes twelve, and the Poppers
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must set out on their own adventure to preserve their home. First
published in 1938, Mr. Popper’s Penguins is a classic tale that has
enchanted young readers for generations. This ebook features an
illustrated biography of Richard and Florence Atwater including rare
photos from the authors’ estate.

Tales of a Fourth Grade Nothing
Descend into Madness with the Sons of Wonderland series collection
one, books 1 and 2! Dive into this twisted Wonderland and start your
newest adventure with the Mad Hatter, the White Rabbit, and the
Cheshire Cat, and the women who bring them to their knees. This
collection includes a never before seen short titled, "Alice's
Jabberwocky". **This is a Horror Romance retelling of Wonderland
filled with all the creatures and characters you thought you knew. It
contains gore and adult themes.** SERIES COLLECTION INCLUDES: Mad as a
Hatter (book 1) Late as a Rabbit (book 2) Feral as a Cat (book 3)
Cruel as a Queen (book 4) Exclusive Short: "Alice's Jabberwocky" If
you like Sarah J Maas, Gena Showalter, J.R. Ward, Laura Thalassa, or
Jennifer L. Armentrout, you won’t be able to put down this highly
addictive twisted fairy tale. What Amazon reviewers are saying about
Kendra’s other books: ????? ’I don't even know where to start because
I am missing words to describe how much I loved this book. I've read a
lot of gripping books, but this was by far one of the most addictive!
For several hours, I could not focus on anything, the world
disappeared and I was in Wonderland.’ ????? ‘Unlike anything you've
ever read’ ????? ‘The story kept me hooked and I couldn't stop
reading.’ ????? ‘ This is one of the best series I have ever read and
I hope for more. The author's imagination and talent are a thing of
beauty. . .’ ????? ‘Brilliant. Captivating. Absolutely addicting!’
????? ‘The plot is gripping, the world is beautifully constructed, the
descriptions are vivid, and the characters wonderfully well
developed.’ ????? ‘Every book she writes is magic!!’ ????? ‘I love
everything about this story and I love this author so much. I know
when I get her book that it’s going to be a fantastic read and she
never disappoints. . .’ ????? ‘Kendra has the power to make you love
books you don't normally read or look twice at.’ ????? ‘If you like
strong, quick witted, heroic women & sweet, sexy & dangerous Norse
gods this book is for you!’

The Demon's Possession

Mad Hungry Family
WINNER of the 2019 World Fantasy Award for Best Novel, and a finalist
for the Nebula Award, the Locus Award, and the Lammy Award! One of the
100 Best Fantasy Books of All Time, according to Time Magazine One of
the best books of 2018, according to NPR, Publishers Weekly, BuzzFeed,
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the Chicago Review, BookPage, and the B&N Sci-Fi and Fantasy Blog. C.
L. Polk arrives on the scene with Witchmark, a stunning, addictive
fantasy that combines intrigue, magic, betrayal, and romance. The New
York Times calls it “thoroughly charming and deftly paced an
accomplished and enjoyable debut.” In an original world reminiscent of
Edwardian England in the shadow of a World War, cabals of noble
families use their unique magical gifts to control the fates of
nations, while one young man seeks only to live a life of his own.
Magic marked Miles Singer for suffering the day he was born, doomed
either to be enslaved to his family's interest or to be committed to a
witches' asylum. He went to war to escape his destiny and came home a
different man, but he couldn’t leave his past behind. The war between
Aeland and Laneer leaves men changed, strangers to their friends and
family, but even after faking his own death and reinventing himself as
a doctor at a cash-strapped veterans' hospital, Miles can’t hide what
he truly is. When a fatally poisoned patient exposes Miles’ healing
gift and his witchmark, he must put his anonymity and freedom at risk
to investigate his patient’s murder. To find the truth he’ll need to
rely on the family he despises, and on the kindness of the most
gorgeous man he’s ever seen. At the Publisher's request, this title is
being sold without Digital Rights Management Software (DRM) applied.

Alice Takes Back Wonderland
After accidentally killing everyone in her class, Alice Wonder is now
a patient in the Radcliffe Lunatic Asylum. No one doubts her insanity.
Only a hookah-smoking professor believes otherwise; that he can prove
her sanity by decoding Lewis Carroll's paintings, photographs, and
find Wonderland's real whereabouts. Professor Caterpillar persuades
the asylum that Alice can save lives and catch the wonderland monsters
now reincarnated in modern day criminals. In order to do so, Alice
leads a double life: an Oxford university student by day, a mad girl
in an asylum by night. The line between sanity and insanity thins when
she meets Jack Diamond, an arrogant college student who believes that
nonsense is an actual science.

Alien Lord's Captive
Magic meets Bridgerton in the Regency fantasy everyone is talking
about Beatrice Clayborn is a sorceress who practices magic in secret,
terrified of the day she will be locked into a marital collar to cut
off her powers. She dreams of becoming a full-fledged mage, but her
family are in severe debt, and only her marriage can save them.
Beatrice finds a grimoire with the key to becoming a mage, but a rival
sorceress swindles the book right out of her hands. Beatrice summons a
spirit to help, but her new ally exacts a price: Beatrice's first kiss
. . . with the sorceress's brother: the handsome, compassionate, and
fabulously wealthy Ianthe Lavan. From the World Fantasy Award-winning
author of Witchmark comes a sweeping, romantic new fantasy set in a
world reminiscent of Regency England, where women's magic is taken
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from them when they marry. A sorceress must balance her desire to
become the first great female magician against her duty to her family.

Into the Madness
Peter thinks he has the world's biggest problem - his little brother,
Fudge. Fudge causes trouble wherever he goes and it's usually up to
Peter to sort out the mess. When Peter wins a tiny green turtle called
Dribble, he's determined to keep it away from his brother. But when
Fudge does get his hands on Dribble - disaster strikes! Tales of a
Fourth Grade Nothing is the first book in this hugely successful
series from the bestselling author and household name Judy Blume,
featuring cover art from picture book star, Emily Gravett.

The Sons of Wonderland - The Complete Series
Although perhaps best known today as the home of Vauxhall Motors,
Luton's industrial roots run much deeper. Long before it became
associated with motor cars Luton was the centre of ladies' hat
production in this country - a success founded upon the earlier
regional industry of straw-plaiting. Many surrounding towns and
villages fed into the industry and helped to make the region globally
renowned. At its peak in the 1930s, the region was producing as many
as 70 million hats in a single year; however, it entered a rapid
decline following the Second World War from which it never recovered.
This has left Luton, Dunstable and a number of other local towns with
a challenging inheritance of neglected and decaying fragments of a
once vital industry. This book is intended to be an introduction and
guide to the area's historical depth and to its distinctive and varied
character, seeking to explain the development of the region as the
centre of the hatting industry in the south and exploring the lives of
the people working there during the nineteenth and early twentieth
centuries. The historic links between the surviving building stock and
the hatting industry are assessed and the book highlights the
significance of the surviving fabric and the potential of the historic
environment within future conservation and regeneration plans.

Under the Lies
"Sons and Lovers" – The refined daughter of a "good old burgher
family," Gertrude Coppard meets a rough-hewn miner, Walter Morel, at a
Christmas dance and falls into a whirlwind romance characterized by
physical passion. But soon after her marriage to Walter, she realizes
the difficulties of living off his meager salary in a rented house.
The couple fights and drifts apart and Walter retreats to the pub
after work each day. Gradually, Mrs. Morel's affections shift to her
sons beginning with the oldest, William, and later with her second
son, Paul. "Lady Chatterley's Lover" – The story concerns a young
married woman, the former Constance Reid (Lady Chatterley), whose
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upper class husband, Sir Clifford Chatterley, described as a handsome,
well-built man, has been paralysed from the waist down due to a Great
War injury. In addition to Clifford's physical limitations, his
emotional neglect of Constance forces distance between the couple. Her
emotional frustration leads her into an affair with the gamekeeper,
Oliver Mellors. The class difference between the couple highlights a
major motif of the novel which is the unfair dominance of
intellectuals over the working class. The novel is about Constance's
realization that she cannot live with the mind alone; she must also be
alive physically. This realization stems from a heightened sexual
experience Constance has only felt with Mellors, suggesting that love
can only happen with the element of the body, not the mind.

Mirror, Mirror
Descend into Madness Clara spent her whole life fighting in courtrooms
for the downtrodden, the strange ones, the abused. It's only natural
that when a man with rabbit ears on his head comes to see her, she
doesn't blink an eye until he opens a portal and drags her to
Wonderland. But this isn't the world she's read about at home. This
world has been twisted, poisoned by none other than the Red Queen.
There's a prophecy, the only chance Wonderland has of survival. Clara
is foretold to defeat the Knave and claim the Hatter's heart. But
there's a problem. The Hatter is insane and Wonderland is full of
unspeakable horrors. Death waits behind every tree. If the Beezles
don't get you, the Bandersnatch will. Can Clara embrace the madness
and her destiny, or will the reign of the Red Queen continue? This
isn't the Wonderland you know**This is a Horror Romance retelling of
Wonderland filled with all the creatures and characters you thought
you knew. It contains gore, adult themes, and a sexy Hatter. Each book
in the series can be read as a stand-alone, although, it is suggested
to be read in order.

Pan's Revenge
Print edition MORTAL SOULS, Immortal Stream: Children of the Gods
series / Book 1Lena is brought into the world of the gods when she
captures the attention of the young God of Love. She meets a whole
pantheon of Greek gods who take her on a wild journey to retake
Pandora's Box, destroy the arisen Nightmare to defend the Underworld,
avoid the Seven Sins, and, most importantly, retrieve her mortal soul
that was torn from her via a witch's spell.But these aren't just any
gods. They're beautiful, arrogant, short-tempered, and incredibly
promiscuous. In the end, Lena is taken on a whirlwind ride where she
can't decide if she wants to return to her safe, mundane life, or live
among the freaky gods with their terrifying powers.

The Beautiful
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Considered a masterpiece since its first appearance on stage in 1904,
Peter Pan is JM Barrie’s most famous work and arguably the greatest of
all children’s stories. Humorous, satiric, filled with suspenseful
cliff-hangers and bittersweet truths, Peter Pan works an indisputable
magic on readers of all ages, making it a true classic of imaginative
literature. Ever since Peter Pan flew in through Wendy Darling's
nursery window and took her off to Never Land, Barrie's classic
adventure story has thrilled and delighted generations of theatregoers.

Insanity
They pushed too far. The demented Hatter and all of his minions can
test me all they like, but they just crossed a line.Alixx Stone.
That's my line. Screw with my life all you like but don't threaten my
men.The problem is, even if I save my friends, it won't be enough.
There's an entire Kingdom who have been hurt by one man's selfishness.
Elder Liddell's dark secrets are endless and now he's dragged me into
his twisted past.My own flesh and blood did this.And I'm starting to
realize, I'm just as destructive as he is.This is a Reverse Harem
series, recommended for readers 18 and over.Reading OrderInto the
MadnessWithin the WonderUnder the Lies

Friends With The Monsters
Dive through the looking-glass into a Wonderland that's lush,
exhilarating and deadly. Five steps to getting over a nasty break-up:
1. Inherit a mini-castle from your reclusive grand-aunt. 2. Fall
through a mirror into a decadent upside-down world. 3. Get to know the
smoking-hot locals. Prickly Hatter. Playful Chess. And the passionate
White Knight Wait, what was I talking about? Oh, right. 4. Discover
you possess powers that could win a rebellion against a tyrannical
queen. 5. Keep a tight hold on your head--and your heart. When I
tumbled into Wonderland, I only wanted to escape the epic mess my life
had become. I'm not sure I can trust anything in this bizarre,
intoxicating place. But the three incredibly enticing men I've met
here might need me even more than anyone back home ever has. Maybe a
little heroism is all it'll take to heal my wounds and theirs. As long
as the Queen of Hearts doesn't come for our heads first

Peter Pan
I didn't fall into a place of wonder and madness. I was taken.This
world is a perfect, enchanting wonderland. The people here are just as
alluring. But we all have our secrets.Like the white rabbit who's
leading a rebellion right under the King's nose. Or the sweet March
Hare who's actually an enemy spy. Or my one true ally in all of this,
a killer who's so feared they won't even say his real name.As for me,
I have more secrets than all of them combined. Because Wonderland is
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waiting for the beloved Alice Liddell. And I'm just the bitch
pretending to be her.This is a reverse harem series, recommended for
readers 18 and over.

Alice in Wonderland and Philosophy
Alice knows Wonderland is just a virtual world operated inside an
asylum to which she's been wrongfully committed, but she can't find
her way out--can't find her way back to the life she lived before she
woke beneath titanic trees and towering flowers. With the terrifying
Red King searching for her and chaos all around, her only hope of
escape lies in Shadow, a tall, mysterious being with glowing eyes,
sharp claws, and a haunting grin who may be the maddest of them
all.But even if Wonderland isn't real, her growing feelings for
Shadow--and his desire for her--are. Can Alice and Shadow escape
Wonderland together, or will she succumb to the madness like everyone
else?------**Warning: This book has darker themes and contains sexual
content, sexual violence, violence, and drug use.**------Cosmic Fairy
TalesEscaping Wonderland is part of the Cosmic Fairy Tales collection,
a collaboration of authors retelling beloved tales with a science
fiction romance twist. Each book is a standalone, containing its own
Happily Ever After, and they can be read in any order. Be sure to
explore the other titles in the collection:The Frog Prince by Tracy
LaurenThe Hunchback by Regine AbelThe Lion and the Mouse by Emmy
ChandlerThe Ugly Dukeling by Bex MclynnContaminated by Amanda
MiloJackie and the Giant by Honey PhillipsRampion by Susan Trombley

Mad As a Hatter
Robert Douglas-Fairhurst illuminates two entangled lives: the Oxford
mathematician Charles Dodgson (Lewis Carroll) and Alice Liddell, the
child for whom he invented the Alice stories. This relationship
influenced Carroll’s imaginative creation of Wonderland—a sheltered
world apart during the stormy transition from the Victorian to the
modern era.

Alice's Adventures in Wonderland
A wizard's hat blows into town, changing people into different animals
when it lands on their heads.

Witchmark

The Hat Industry of Luton and Its Buildings
The Mad Hatter's Son is a gripping tale of love, friendship, betrayal,
and unexpected twists and turns that leave you unable to pull away.
Annie Collins is an OR nurse who is used to caring for others-both
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inside the operating room, and in her own personal life. So it isn't a
surprise when she is drawn-albeit unwillingly-into the chaos that is
her long-time friend Libby Crowder's life. The friendship between
Annie and Libby began deteriorating after Libby met the cold and
wealthy Edward Matheisen, and quickly ended after she married him.
It's been four years since Annie and Libby parted ways. But now she's
back and seeking Annie's help. With puzzling symptoms and a plea for
help, Annie can't help but wonder: Is Libby really ill or is there
more to the story than what Libby is saying? Annie's suspicions
heighten when Libby's close friend is severely beaten and dies. Faced
with Libby's own apparent suicide, Annie is beside herself with guilt
and unable to stop asking questions to uncover the truth. But the
answers to these questions don't come without a price. Annie finds
herself drawn into a life that has derailed, and pursuing the mystery
of Libby's illness threatens to derail her own life as well. Friends
change, love betrays, and the end results are never what you
anticipate.
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